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Thank you for your letter of 10 July, agreeing to the community charge
amendments. You did, however, make one proviso regarding formula
valued industries and I can assure you that there is no question of

introducing the possibility of free supplies for these industries.

Formula valued industries are currently exempt from payment of water
rates but where these industries' premises are connected to the public
supply, they are subject to the normal metered water charges. There is
no intention to change this position.

Due to the repeal of schedule 1 to the Local Government (Scotland) Act
1975, on which the present policy relies to prescribe the exempted
industries, the exemption from liability to non-domestic water rate would
cease on 1 April 1990 and has to be restored. There will be no
precedents created for formula valued industries in England and Wales.

I hope this clarifies the position.

Copies of this letter go to members of E(LF) and L Committees.
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